
The Most Reverend 
Salvatore R. Matano 

invites the faithful to the 
Diocesan Patronal Feast Day 
Mass of Saint John Fisher on 

Tuesday, June 22, 2021
 at 7:00 p.m.

 at the
Cathedral of the Sacred Heart

Saint John Fisher,
Pray for Us!

This Mass will begin Religious Freedom Week, June 22 – June 29, as the 
Diocese of Rochester joins all arch(dioceses) in the United States to “Pray – 

Reflect – Act” in promoting religious freedom. For more information:
 https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-freedom-week

https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/religious-freedom-week



